



Dear parents,

Year 4, 5 and 6 trip to the British Museum

Уважаемые родители!

14 октября состоится наша поездка в Британский музей. Наша поездка дополнит наши уроки по истории на тему «Древний Египет». Мы сможем погрузиться в древнюю историю, ощутив себя частью древнего мира.

On Friday 14th October, we will be visiting the British Museum.

Year 4 and 5 will be visiting the Ancient Egyptian exhibits studying many artefacts: the Rosetta Stone, mummies, tomb-chapel, plus many more, to learn more about life in Ancient Egypt!

Year 6 will visit the African galleries to celebrate Black History Month.

No uniform required. We will be leaving school at 9.30am and aim to be back at school in time for lunch.

We hope this will be an exciting and informative trip!

Yours sincerely,

Mr Hume and Ms Rosenberg